
Topics  

Understanding of the world: Our local area by the 
sea and  creating maps. 

Music:  Pitch and rhythm  

PE: Athletics in preparation for sports day 
(Mondays & Tuesdays) 

Computing:  Taking photos and videos of perfor-
mances and using educational apps. 

PSHE:  Changing me 

Message from Miss Bradley and Miss O’Shea 
 

We hope you had a lovely half term break and welcome to Term 6!  We have a 
really great topic to immerse ourselves into as we learn about our seaside top-
ic.   The children will learn lots of facts about sea creatures and they will learn 
about how to help protect our beaches and sea creatures.  The children will 
also learn more about their local environment and how Bexhill is a seaside 
town.  The children will compare Bexhill’s seaside town now and compare it to 
how people enjoyed Bexhill seaside many years ago.     

 

Term 6 is a busy term and we will enjoy taking part in sports day on the 18th June and we hope 
you are able to watch your fabulous children compete in this great event.   Parents evening will 
also take place on either the 8th or 9th July so please remember to book your slot.  This is a 
really good opportunity to celebrate your child’s progress throughout the year and  talk about 
transition into Year One.  The children have already been joining the current Year One children 
in the Year One classroom for some singing on a weekly basis.  This is helping the children to 
become familiar with their new classroom come September.  We will continue to have regular 
stories, and singing in the Year One classroom as well as a whole morning in Year One which is 
planned towards the end of the term.  We will also have lots of time to talk about how we feel 
about moving to Year One.        

Home Learning/Reminders 

We encourage your child to read their 
reading book daily at home.   Please sign 
and date each time your child has read so 
that we can see your child has read at 
home. 

Contact details:  

yearr@chantry.e-sussex.sch.uk 

Learning from last term... 

Here is a few proud moments from last term! 
 

Well what a busy time we had 
last term.  From planting our own 
vegetables and watching them 
grow, to seeing our little family of 
eggs hatch into beautiful fluffy 
chicks all made such a wonderful 
term.  The children were all so 
incredibly kind and gentle as they 

handled the chicks with care and respect.  

 

The children became so engrossed in the stories and rhymes from 
last term that they have been retelling them with ‘The Very Hun-
gry Caterpillar’ being a very strong favourite .  We have some 
little performers in the making as they have loved performing 
these to their friends on stage and using the puppet theatre.   

 

The children have as always loved getting out-
doors and playing in the Reception garden.  The 
children have got creative in the mud kitchen  
concocting some fabulous recipes! 
 

 

Look at some of the amazing creations from last term! 

 


